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l4th December, 1946
Messrs. The United Corporation of China,

549 Szechuen Road,

Shanghai .

Dear Sirs,
; 8,8, "KUO LIEN" ex “Yarra®

I should be greatly obliged if you would kindly
éive a reply, at your earliest conven;ence, to my letter
dated lst November, 1946 regarding surveys to be carried
out on the above vessel, so that 1 may notify my London
Office of your intentions. ‘

1 am, dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

(Signed) J.A. Stewart

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register.
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